
 

  

     
 

 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 21-143 14th April 2021 
 

 

Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, I am requesting 
information for actual deaths of Covid-19 within your hospital(s) from 

dates March 2020 to today’s date March 22nd 2021. 
 

I am formally making a Freedom of Information Request to your health 
board for an independent study that I am undertaking and want to know 

how many people have specifically died from Covid-19 within your 
hospital. 

 
The Health Board reports every death in our hospitals to Public Health Wales 

(PHW), this includes all causation factors. Public Health Wales will then perform 
statistical alignment meeting the definition of a COVID death and the patient 

place of residence as some of the Health Board area residents may die in other 
hospitals outside of the Aneurin Bevan Health Board responsibility. All Health 

Board deaths data is reported on the Public Health Wales website and in the 

Office of National Statistics (ONS) data.  
 

Please refer to PHW website and PHW for further information via the following 
link below:  

 
https://public.tableau.com/profile/public.health.wales.health.protection#!/vizho

me/RapidCOVID-19virology-Public/Headlinesummary 
 

https://public.tableau.com/profile/public.health.wales.health.protection#!/vizhome/RapidCOVID-19virology-Public/Headlinesummary
https://public.tableau.com/profile/public.health.wales.health.protection#!/vizhome/RapidCOVID-19virology-Public/Headlinesummary

